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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

 

Dear Supervisor Smith and River Complex planning team,

 

 

 

Please accept these Draft Environmental Analysis (EA) River Complex comments on behalf of the Klamath

Forest Alliance, as an addendum to those submitted March 8, 2023. We appreciate you time and attention.

 

 

Regards,

Kimberly

 

Kimberly Baker 

Executive Director

Klamath Forest Alliance 

 

 

 

 


